

GOOD SHEPHERD PRIMARY SCHOOL

134 Hyatts Road, Plumpton 2761
Mail Address: Locked Bag 1001 Plumpton NSW 2761
Telephone: (02) 9836 7100 Fax: (02) 9836 7199

email: goodshepherd@parra.catholic.edu.au website: www.gsplumpton.catholic.edu.au

11th September, 2020.

The Kindergarten Team

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Kindergarten is currently learning about 'Festivals and Celebrations' as part of their Human Society and its Environment unit for Term 3.

On Monday 21st September, 2020 we have planned for a **class party** with the students. This gives students the opportunity to experience a class party. Students will design invitations, make decorations, choose music and games as well as bring in items of food or cups and plates to share with others.

Food that is brought in for sharing must have individual serves that are wrapped, i.e. small packets of chips, poppers, wrapped lollies, wrapped cakes, wrapped bars, etc.

If buying paper plates or cups please ensure they remain sealed inside their plastic packaging.

We would like your child to bring in	
Thank you for your continued support.	